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CENTENARY UNITED HOLDINGS LIMITED

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 1959)

世紀聯合控股有限公司

TRADING HALT

At the request of Centenary United Holdings Limited (the “Company”), trading in the 
Company’s shares on the Main Board of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited has 
been halted with effect from 15:08 p.m. on Tuesday, 12 January 2021 pending the release by 
the Company of a clarification announcement in relation to media report.

By order of the Board
Centenary United Holdings Limited

Law Hau Kit
Chairman, Executive Director and  

Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong, 12 January 2021
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